
 

COVID-19 UPDATE NO. 2 
Wednesday, 28 October 2020 

 

Dear Members, 

 

DEEP SANITISATION EXERCISE AT RSGC 

 

Kindly click on this link below to read the report on deep sanitisation 

exercise carried out at the Club on 27 October 2020. We will keep you 

updated regularly on our preventive measures. 

 

Deep Sanitisation Exercise carried out at RSGC on 27 October 2020. 

 

Since March 2020, we continuously enforced preventive measures where 

our premises are sanitised on a daily basis, hand sanitisers provided at 

strategic locations and all persons who enter RSGC are required to 

undergo temperature checks and have to register using the MySejahtera 

application at the main gate and back gate. 

 

We wish to advise Members to remain calm and vigilant, continue wearing 

face masks and keeping social distancing at all times when you are at the 

Club. 
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https://www.thersgc.com/wp-content/uploads/2020/10/RSGC_DeepSanitisationExcercise-28Oct.pdf
http://apps2.xendsys.com/index.php/campaigns/gj927bf4b9254/track-url/sg924dlen973a/274721e65d85d91be3cd17ec14951ca5250e8da1
http://www.rsgc.com.my 

